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Date: April 5, 2021 

To: Washoe County Sheriff’s Office 
 911 E. Parr Blvd. 
 Reno, NV 89512-1014 
 
Subject: Victims of Crime Act (VOCA) Assistance Funding Notification 

Dear Heather Dreiling, 

Thank you for submitting your application for the Victims of Crime Act (VOCA) Assistance Notice of Funding Opportunity 
(NOFO) that was released on January 15, 2021. The VOCA Review Committee was comprised of representatives from 
multiple agencies statewide, who carefully reviewed each application, followed by a week-long review session including 
considerable discussion to arrive at a funding and scoring consensus. As outlined in the NOFO documents, the proposals 
were reviewed for adherence to technical guidelines required by the proposal, the narratives, the required templates 
that supported the amount requested, and an accurate and complete proposed budget using the provided templates. 

Your agency submitted a request for an annual award of $18,374. The Division of Child and Family Services is pleased to 
offer your agency $7,316 for State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2022. The SFY starts on July 1, 2021 and ends June 30, 2022; award 
funds must be expended during SFY 22 and cannot be extended to the next fiscal year. Your agency is responsible for 
20% match totaling $1,829. If a Match Waiver is needed, please contact GMU staff.  

Funding for SFY 22 is contingent upon closure of the open Office of Inspector General audit of the Department of 
Health and Human Services, Division of Child and Family Services (DCFS) and subject to the availability of funds. 
Funding may not be available July 1, 2021. DCFS will keep agencies informed as information is received from the 
Office of Justice Programs.  

Before a Notice of Subgrant Award (NOSA) can be issued, all related previous monitoring findings must be resolved; and 
project budgets and Scope of Work (SOW), where applicable, must be revised to exactly match the SFY 2022 award 
amount indicated in this award letter. Electronic copies of the budget worksheets and the SOW template are included as 
attachments in the award email notification.  

Please complete and submit all appropriate budget and SOW revisions along with the Program Information sheet as 
soon as possible. If Special Conditions are included in the grant award, your agency will be notified prior to the 
finalization of the NOSA. Following DCFS’ review and approval of all budget and SOW revisions, an official NOSA will be 
sent electronically to your organization for signature.  

Thank you for your interest and continued support of Nevada’s children and families. DCFS looks forward to our 
continued collaboration. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Erika Pond at 
Erika.Pond@dcfs.nv.gov or (775) 684-5934. 

 

Very respectfully, 

 
Erika Pond 
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Victim Services Supervisor 


